PUBLIC HEARING OCTOBER 19, 1993
The public hearing regarding rezoning request #93-2 was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by
Chairman Richard Wright.

Present in addition to Wright were Joanne Strahm, Peggy Mahaney, Gene Palmreuter,
Terry Carleton, and Al Hunter. James Totten, manager, was also present.

Don Zehnder was absent.
There were 7 people in the audience.
Discussion was held on rezoning request #93-2.

Motion by Hunter, supported by Carleton to recommend granting zoning request #93-2
from A-2 to A-1 as presented. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by Strahm, supported by Palmreuter to adjourn at 7:44 p.m. Motion carried 6-0.

Peggy Mahaney, secretary
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